





September 2021 Newsletter

Newsletter number 89

Birthday Board

Happy birthday to all the children who have their special day this month

Eli B Isabella R

Ranveer SD

Ella H Willow H

Travis B

iiavis D

Rosie C

Mila B

Lily-Mae T

Lily C

Albie E

Rowan C

Isabelle M

Benjamin C



Dates for your diary

Christmas 2021

Nursery closes at 6pm on Thursday 23rd December and will re open on <u>Tuesday 4th January 2022</u>

Welcome

A big welcome to all our new children and parents that have joined us this month. If you have any questions please speak to a member of staff

Coronavirus

Following our letter sent out in July we would just like to highlight the recent changes made by the Government

From 19th July

Face Masks

These are not mandatory but we are still asking parents to wear continue to wear them whilst in nursery, especially as we have now had two cases. If you do not wish to wear a face mask we understand and you will still be able to enter nursery.

Social distancing

These restrictions have been lifted but please be mindful and respectful of other parents and staff and social distance where possible.

Dropping off and Collecting

We will still be requesting just one parent drops off and collects.

Bubbles

We will be continuing with our bubbles at nursery due to the rising cases in Telford and Wrekin as this is safer for the children, parents and staff.

Hand Sanitiser

This will still be available to everyone and we encourage you to continue sanitising your hands.

From 16th August

Isolating

Children under 18 year of age will no longer need to self isolate if they have been in close contact with a positive case but will be advised to take a PCR test.

Communicating with us

It is really important that you advise us if anybody different is collecting your child. If you are unable to call please email the information to us. This saves us trying to get hold of parents at the end of the day to clarify that the person that has arrived at nursery is authorised to collect on your behalf.

Holidays

If you are going on holiday and your child will not be in nursery please let the office know. You can either complete a holiday form or email us

info@lawleyvillagedaynursery.co.uk

Pre School leavers

Our pre school children are venturing on their next journey starting school this month. We would like to say a big thank you to all the parents that have given gifts to the staff it is very much appreciated.

From all the staff we would like to say good luck to all the children on their first day

Lift and Stairs

Please do not allow your children to use the lift or stairs on their own.

Siblings that come into nursery need to be with their parents at all times.

Personal belongings

Please label all of your child's clothes, shoes, hats, gloves, scarves and water bottle

Short Day sessions

If you are on a short day 8.30am – 3.30pm please can you be mindful of your drop off time and collection time to avoid any extra charges being added to your account.

30 Hour Funding

Please remember to renew your 30 hour code on time to avoid missing out on the 30 hours funding.

www.childcarechoices.co.uk

Term Time Only Children

Please refer to the nursery term calendar for your finish and start dates for each term.

If you are unsure please email

info@lawleyvillagedaynursery.co.uk

or pop into the office for us to check the dates for you . The nursery calendar can be found on our website.

Dropping off and collection

- In a morning please could we ask parents to wait in their cars until 7.30am and not to gather in the reception area as this is a small space and difficult to social distance.
- We still need to keep the amount of people coming into nursery to a minimum.
 Therefore we are continuing to ask parents that only one person drops off or collects.
- Please don't bring older siblings into nursery if possible, however we realise that sometimes parents will have siblings with them so if this is the case bring them into nursery, please do not leave them in the car alone.
- Please do not stand for long periods of time in your child's room. If you have lots of information or questions please send an email and we will pass this to the staff.
- Please do not stand in the nursery corridors chatting to other parents. We are trying to reduce the amount of time parents are spending in nursery and it also makes it difficult for other parents to pass and socially distance if they are wishing to.

Tax free Childcare

If you are not already paying in to a child care voucher scheme you may be eligible for Tax Free Childcare.

To check if you are eligible log on to the link below for more information www.childcarechoices.gov.uk www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare



Mobile Phones



Please can we remind everyone not to use their mobile phones within nursery.

All calls need to be taken outside the building.

Facebook



The children have been doing lots of exciting activities, we have shared some of the photos on Facebook for you to see.

A few pictures of what we have been doing in August



TIME TO CLEAN YOUR OVEN? LET US DO THE JOB YOU HATE



- Ovens
- Filters
- Hobs
- BBQs • Grills
- Ranges
- Extractors Microwaves • AGAs
- Call or go online today for your FREE quote!

0800 840 7127 ovenclean.com



moved house?

Please make sure we have up to date mobile number, work number, email and home address.

If you need to change any details with us you can complete a form which can be collected from reception or you can email.

info@lawleyvillagedaynursery.co.uk